
Broome SR No. 160

Requests the Louisiana Credit Union League to work on viable loan and product alternatives
to consumers who do not qualify for traditional bank loans and submit a written report to the
Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection, and International Affairs by March
1, 2015, that contains a description of loan and product alternatives and the feasibility of
implementation in credit unions throughout Louisiana.


